

August 15, 2011

Clark County Development Services Attn: Mr. Ron Lynn 4701 W. Russell Road Las Vegas, NV 89118

Dear Mr. Lynn:

This letter is in response to your letter of July 12, 2011 and the directives contained therein regarding the Harmon Building. CityCenter has decided that to abate the potential for structural collapse in case of a code level earthquake referenced in your July 12 letter, CityCenter will demolish the Harmon Building. A plan of action to do so prepared by LVI Environmental Services of Nevada, Inc. (LVI) is attached. As you will see, LVI proposes to demolish the Harmon by implosion. CityCenter will work with you, your staff, and LVI to finalize plans, enter into appropriate contractual commitments, seek necessary approvals, and obtain all necessary permits and inspections to proceed in the fashion contemplated by LVI's attached plan of action. Because the Harmon Building is subject to a standing order of the District Court prohibiting alteration or destruction of the building, prior to undertaking the plan of action outlined in the attachment from LVI, CityCenter will seek appropriate relief from that order.

Your July 12 letter also required CityCenter to provide certain information from Dr. Ekwueme relating to his July 11, 2011 letter regarding the Harmon. A letter dated August 11, 2011 from Dr. Ekwueme, and its attachments, is enclosed in response to your direction.

Sincerely,

William Ham

Sr. Vice President

CityCenter Facility Improvements

(702) 590-8894